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Wishing you a joyous New Year  

All of us at CARP want to thank you for your support, investment, and love in 2018. We 
accomplished so much! A full year-in-review will be available soon - it's packed with 

great memories and accomplishments from students making a powerful impact on their 
campuses (and the world!). 

 
As we reflect on 2018 and look forward to the year ahead, we had to acknowledge you... 

 

You made a difference this year.  

 
We finish the year in gratitude and wish you many blessings.  

 
Love,  

The National CARP Team 
 

  

 

  

 

 

  

 

 


